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UAE President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan today held a 
phone call with His Excellency Mohamed Ould Cheikh Ghazouani, President of the 
Islamic Republic of Mauritania, congratulating him on his recent presidential election 
victory and wishing him success in leading Mauritania towards continued 
development and progress. 
  
During the call, His Highness the President expressed his keen interest in continuing to 
work closely with His Excellency Mohamed Ould Cheikh Ghazouani in the coming 
period to strengthen bonds between the two nations and peoples. 
  
In response, the Mauritanian President thanked His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin 
Zayed Al Nahyan for his congratulations and kind sentiments. He wished His Highness 
the President good health and wellbeing and expressed his hope for further progress 
and prosperity for the UAE. 
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